
 

 

 

 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 

 

 

 

The Agency has reviewed the Economic Impact Analysis prepared by the Department of 

Planning and Budget regarding the regulations entitled “FAMIS and FAMIS MOMS 

Periodic Review.”  The Agency raises no issues with this analysis.  

 

 

 


